
 

 
Hydro-Quebec Attempting to Deceive Maine Voters 

Switching Address of Hydro-Quebec Maine Partnership from Montreal to Connecticut 

(while leaving Treasurer/Contact info at HQ’s Montreal Headquarters) 

January 15, 2020 Original Filing with Maine Ethics Commission January 15, 2020 Amended to Connecticut Address 


